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November 5, 2018 
 
 

PARENT/TEACHER/STUDENT INTERVIEWS 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2018 
1:30 – 3:30 and 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Your child’s first semester mid-term Report Card will be distributed on Wednesday, November 14. 
Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews will be held on Thursday, November 15 from 1:30 to 3:30 and 
from 6:00 to 8:00 PM in our large gym.  Classes will run from 8:35 to 12:26 p.m. that morning (Day 2, 
Periods 1 – 4). We encourage you to attend the interviews along with your child so that you can 
jointly discuss their progress to date, as shown on their report card, and address any academic issues 
that they may be experiencing.  
 
Appointments can be made online following the information provided on the reverse side of this 
letter.  We are using an online booking system (www.schoolinterviews.ca) which will be available for 
booking appointments until November 14, 2018.  You may also call the school at (416) 393-9000 and 
speak with our office staff who will be happy to book an appointment for you.  It would be helpful if 
you have the names of your child’s teachers when contacting the office to schedule appointments.   
Please keep in mind that each appointment is 10 minutes in length.  More detailed discussions with a 
teacher can be arranged for an alternate date if needed.   
 
Parents or guardians who are unable to attend these interviews are asked to contact the school and 
leave a message for the teacher(s)  you wish to speak to regarding your child’s academic progress.     
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, November 15, 2018.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
In Partnership, 
 
 
Julie Ardell 
Principal 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/

